

## **Bus Safety Reminders**

The Littleton Elementary School District Transportation Department is committed to the safe transportation of your children to and from school. We are proud of the safety record of our school buses and professionalism of our transportation team.

Please help us ensure your child's safety by following these simple but important procedures:

- Make sure your child arrives at the designated bus stop seven minutes early each day.
- ♣ Make sure that your child gets on and off at their designated stop only.
- ♣ Teach your child to sit in the seat properly, quietly using indoor voices on the ride to and from school.
- When you get off the bus, move away from the bus, stay out of the bus Danger Zone. Cross in front of the bus AFTER the driver gives the signal.
- Make sure you talk to your child about going straight home after they get off the bus, have a "check in plan" with your child.
- For Kindergarten children, a parent or guardian MUST be at the stop waiting to receive their child off the bus. If a parent is not waiting or present in a visible location the child will be taken back to school.

Together with your assistance and cooperation, we will make every effort to ensure the safety of our students while they walk to the bus, wait for the bus and ride the bus. It is important that our drivers are able to concentrate on driving the route safely. If anything makes your child feel unsafe at the bus stop or on the bus, please contact us.

We are deeply committed to the safety of our students as well as our community members.

Transportation Department 623-478-5614

